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Christine Rozek - Tin Cup 1220 Rice Street

From:  "Kerry Antrim" <district6ed@dist6pc.org>

To: "Jeffrey Fischbach" <Jeffrey.Fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Christine Roze...
Date: 10/5/2011 11:36 AM

Subject: Tin Cup 1220 Rice Street

CC: <jaltmartens@hotmail.com>, <jamartens@stthomas.edu>

Good Morning,
District 6 Planning Council received a few calls concerning outside barbecuing, tents, tables set up at Tin

Cup's parking lot Sunday October 2nd. Food & beverages were being served outside. I't was noticed by

residents around noon. District 6 wasn't informed nor asked for any extension of services at this location
at any time. We are under the impression that an extension of service is required. Please let me krow so T
may contact the neighbors. They are wondering if this is allowable and if this will be an on-going action by
this establishment and what if anything can be done about Sunday, District 6 is concerned as well. Thank-

you.
Kerry Antrim

Executive Director

171 Front Avenue

Saint Paul, MN 55117
651-488-4485 cell: 651-403-9338
fax: 651-488-0343



